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FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT ON BILL NO. S. 1243 
(Doc. No. 13416sd14.docx) 

TO: The Honorable Michael L. Fair, Chairperson, Senate Corrections and Penology Committee 

FROM: State Budget Division, Budget and Control Board 

ANALYSTS: Rodney P. Grizzle 
DATE: May 13, 2014 SBD: 2014237 
 
AUTHOR: 

 
Senator S. Martin 

 
PRIMARY CODE CITE: 

 
24-13-180 

SUBJECT: Parolee Assistance by Public, Private or Non-Profit Entities 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT ON GENERAL FUND EXPENDITURES: 
$0 (No additional expenditures or savings are expected) 

 
ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT ON FEDERAL & OTHER FUND EXPENDITURES: 

$0 (No additional expenditures or savings are expected) 

 
BILL SUMMARY:  
Senate Bill 1243 amends the Code of Laws of South Carolina, 1976, by adding Section 24-13-180, which 
provides that any public, private or non-profit entity that is engaged in helping to rehabilitate and reintroduce 
paroled prison inmates into the community and which have residential housing as part of their program, must 
provide notice in a newspaper of general circulation in the community where the residential facility is located 
and must also hold a public hearing regarding the program and the location of their residential housing. 
 
EXPLANATION OF IMPACT: 
The Department of Probation, Parole and Pardon Services 
The Department reports that this Bill will have no fiscal impact on the General Fund of the State, nor on 
Federal and/or Other Funds. 
 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT IMPACT: 
None. 
 
SPECIAL NOTES: 
None. 
 
Approved by: 

 
Brenda Hart 
Assistant Director, State Budget Division 


